

ST. MARGARET SR. SEC. SCHOOL

D-Block, Prashant Vihar, Rohini, Delhi - 110085

ANNUAL EXAMINATION 2023-24 SUBJECT: ENGLISH CLASS: IV SAMPLE PAPER

Time: 1.5 Hrs M.M: 40

IMPORTANT INSTRUCTIONS:

Read the questions carefully.
All the questions are compulsory.
Internal choice has been given in a few questions, answer accordingly.

Section-A [Reading]

Q.1 Read the given passage carefully

Monty bought a little red monkey. He named it, Jojo. He bought it from a street juggler for five rupees. The monkey was tied to a place where it didn't belong, so Monty decided to bring him to his private zoo. Jojo was a pretty monkey with mischievous eyes and a bright smile. His hands looked old like they had been in the sun for a long time, but they were quick and tricky. His tail not only made him look good but also helped him hang from branches and grab food that was far away.

Monty always got worried when he brought home a new bird or animal because his mother did not like that. So, he decided to keep Jojo a secret from her until she was feeling really happy. Monty hid Jojo in a small closet in his room's wall. He tied him up to a hook on the wall, or at least he thought it was secure.

On the basis of your reading of the passage, choose the correct answers for the following questions. (1x5=5)

ior the follow		(IXS=			
1. Who did Mo	onty buy the lit	tle red monke	y from?		
a) A pet shop owner			b) A street juggler		
c) Another bo	У	C	d) the zoo		
2. What did M	onty name the	little red mon	key?		
a) Moto	b) Jojo	c) Koko	d) Lolo		
3. Why did Mo	onty decide to	keep Jojo a se	cret from his	mother?	

- a) Because his mother loved animals
 - b) Because his mother didn't like animals
- c) Because Jojo didn't like Monty's mother
- d) Because they were very poor
- 4. What was special about Jojo's tail?
 - a) It was long and colourful
 - b) It helped him hang from branches and grab food
 - c) It was fluffy and soft

- d) it was short
- 5. What does the word "naughty" mean in the story?
 - a) Mischievous b) Loving c) Talkative d) Cute

Q2. Read the given passage carefully.

For many days and months, Valli carefully listened to her neighbours and bus riders. Slowly she got the information about the bus journey. She learned that the town was six miles away. The fare was only thirty paise one way, which seemed like a lot to her. The trip took forty-five minutes, and she could return on the same bus by paying another thirty paise. This meant she could take the one-o'clock afternoon bus, reach the town at one forty-five, and be back home by about two forty-five.

On a sunny spring day, she shouted for the bus to stop. She got on with her money. She told the conductor that she had to go to town. She handed the fare money to the conductor.

On the basis of your reading of the passage, choose the correct answers for the following questions. (1x5=5)

- 1. What did Valli do for many days and months?
- a) Played with her friends
- b) Listened to her neighbours and bus riders

c) Watched TV d) Went to the park							
2. How far was the town from Valli's village?							
a) Two miles b) Four miles c) Six miles d) Eight miles							
3. How much was the fare for a one-way bus trip?							
a) Twenty paise b) Thirty paise c) Forty paise d) Fifty paise							
4. What time could Valli take the one-o'clock afternoon bus and be back home?							
a) 2:00 PM b) 2:15 PM c) 2:30 PM d) 2:45 PM							
5. Why did Valli shout for the bus to stop on a sunny spring day?							
a) She wanted to play in the town							
b) She needed to buy something in the town							
c) She wanted to go on a bus ride to the town							
d) She was trying to get the conductor's attention							
Section B [Writing & Grammar] Q3. Imagine you are Samraat / Suman a student of Vivekananda Public School. You live in E -76, Vivek Vihar Delhi - 92. Write an application to the Principal of your school requesting her/him to grant you 6 days leave as you want to go to the holy city of Ayodhya to see the new temple complex. (6) Q.4. Fill in the blanks with suitable articles (a, an, the) (5x1/2 = 2.5) a. The boys of our class are playing in school playground. b. There is mango tree in my house. c. I was given egg and slice of bread.							
D Mountains are difficult to climb. Q.5. Fill in the blanks with suitable conjunctions $(5x1/2=2.5)$							
(and, but, or, because) a. Sheela can sit here there. b. Rita Radha are my best friends. c. You may play here you should not make noise. d. My result was excellent I did hard work. 3/4							

e. I worked hard obtained good marks. Q.6. Make the following subjects agree with their verbs. Choose the correct answer from the given options. $(4x1/2=2)$
a. Payal going to Mumbai for higher studies.(is/are) b is going to be the next Head girl of our school. (She /them) c. Mr Sharma a big villa in Noida. (Have/has) d. There many exotic birds in the Delhi Zoo. (are/was)
Q.7. Identify the tense of the verb in the given sentence (4x1/2=2) a. Agrim gave me a dark pencil. b. We will visit Ayodhya during the summer holidays. c. I saw the Hindi movie with my friends. d. They like to get wet in the rain.
Q.8. Fill in the blanks with the correct modal. (2x1/2=1) a. Yougo out if you want. (can/should) b. It rain tonight. (will/might)
Section -C [Literature]
Q.9. Read the extract given below and answer the questions that follow (1 $x3=3$)
`` You're getting sleepy, Yellow and Brown. Yes, very sleepy, little Red It is quite time to go to bed."
a. Who says that?
b. Why do you think the speaker addresses the listeners as Yellow,Brown, and Red?c. Who is the writer of the above lines?
Q.10. Answer any four out of five questions. (2x4=8) (a) What happens when the Great Tree shakes his head? What do you think are the white bedclothes? (b) Who was the bearded stranger? Where was he wounded? (c) Where is the `Praying Hands' kept now? What was its name given be Albrecht? (d) What was the second reward that Princess Margaret gave Liza?
(e) Why do you think that Albrecht Durer painted the hands of his brother?
Q.11. Answer any <u>one</u> out of two questions. (1x3=3) (a) What did Liza promise the guard and the secretary? Why did she have to make the promise? OR
(b) Which three questions did the king believe were the secret of never failing?